
Freebies and Events for Dry January & Feelgood February 

           

 

The Belfast Drug & Alcohol Coordination Team are offering a series of free events, competitions and 
motivational packs to support anyone trying to cut out alcohol for Dry January.  The initiative 
stretches into February as part of the “Feelgood February” campaign which encourages us to be 
mindful of our alcohol use and focus on activities which promote emotional wellbeing.     

 

To receive further information you can register your interest here or email james@bdact.info.  

The Trust’s BWell website also features useful information on alcohol including a unit calculator and 
further sources of support.   

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/belfast-dry-january-tickets-230938311707?utm-campaign=social%2Cemail&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-source=strongmail&utm-term=listing
mailto:james@bdact.info
https://bwellbelfast.hscni.net/positive-choices/alcohol-other-drugs/

